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Official A+ Education Partnership Statement on Senate Bill 119 
 

 
A+ Education Partnership stands for high academic standards that give every Alabama student 
the opportunity to graduate ready for real life. Senate Bill 119 would repeal Alabama’s College 
and Career Ready Standards and upend the countless hours of hard work that Alabama 
educators have dedicated to creating and implementing them. It is imperative that Alabama 
provide stability for teachers and students and not create chaos by passing this bill. A+ 
encourages all Alabamians to contact their state legislators and ask them to vote no on SB 119. 

 
-A+ Education Partnership President, Mark Dixon 
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